

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

MEMORANDUM

Date: October 24, 2023

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jim Skinner, Sheriff 1555

Re: Law Enforcement Support Office (LESO) Program

The Collin County Sheriff's Office respectfully requests approval to renew the agreement with the Law Enforcement Support Office (LESO) Program. This is a renewal must be completed in order to continue to participate in the program. The program will allow the Sheriff's Office to utilize surplus military property at no cost to the County.

JOS:tms